RECEIVED

PUBLIC NOTICE APR 21 2021\>
OWASSO BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT Cily Glrkis Bffiee

The following public notice has been filed in the office of the City Clerk and posted on
the City Hall Bulletin Board at 1:00pm on Wednesday, April 21, 2021.

iann M. Stevens, City Clerk

The regular scheduled meeting of the Owasso Board of Adjustment
for April 27, 2021 has been cancelled.



